
 

 

  

March 30, 1998 

 

VIA FACSIMILE AND U.S. MAIL 

 

Michael H. Collins, Esq. 

Locke Purnell Rain Harrell 

2200 Ross Avenue -- Suite 2200 

Dallas, Texas 75201-6776 

 

Re:  Assassination Records Review Board Subpoena of the Sixth Floor Museum 

Under the JFK Assassination Records Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. § 2107                 

                                                                         

                  

Dear Mr. Collins: 

 

Thank you for your letter of March 20, 1998 regarding the deposition and document subpoena 

recently issued to the Sixth Floor Museum by the Assassination Records Review Board (“Review 

Board”). 

 

As you indicated, we “mutually agreed that the date and place to respond to the Subpoena will now be 

April 22, 1998, at 9:00 a.m. at the Sixth Floor offices in Dallas.” In our discussions, you offered to 

make available, informally, the witnesses and records called for in the subpoena.  This would be in 

lieu of a formal deposition.  I told you that we would consider your offer, but that I would have to 

first consult with our General Counsel, who was then out of the country.  I have now had an 

opportunity to discuss with the General Counsel, Mr. Jeremy Gunn, the possibility of proceeding 

informally, as an initial matter.  We have decided that we should proceed through the formal 

subpoena process, as we originally planned. 

 

Accordingly, we will proceed on the basis that the Sixth Floor Museum will make available on April 

22 the witness(es) who will testify, under oath, regarding the subjects specified in the subpoena.  In 

addition, we will proceed on the basis that the Museum will produce the records specified in the 

subpoena, which include original medical records from Parkland Hospital. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

I will call you to confirm that the Sixth Floor Museum will comply with the deposition and document 

subpoena on April 22 so that I can make the necessary travel and court reporter arrangements. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ronald G. Haron 

Associate General Counsel 

 



 


